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From Diane Minkoff 
 

 
 
I am wriƟng to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed Main ModificaƟons to the Barnet 
local plan. 
 
I live around the corner to Edgware town centre and use it daily for shopping or meeƟng friends for a coffee. My 
husband has health issues and needs to drive into Edgware but with your development parking will be almost non 
existent. A third of Edgware is outside of Barnet and yet you have not included Harrow council in your deliberaƟons 
or given any weight to the feelings of the Harrow residents who live within Edgware. 
 
To go into the Edgware town Centre with the 4740 new homes and thousands of people and numerous huge tower 
blocks will make my local town look like something from Gotham city. The loss of public parking is an issue. The 
underground bus staƟon for electric buses is a massive fire risk and a major concern. 
 
I am deeply concerned about the impact of the local plan on Edgware and its residents both present and future. 
 
In light of these concerns I would like to express my support for any representaƟons made by save our Edgware and 
the Edgware Community AssociaƟon. Please consider their submissions as reflecƟng my own concerns. 
 
Please can you arrange for this leƩer to be considered as part of the equality impact assessment. 
 
Your sincerely 
Diane Minkoff 
 

 
 




